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Newsletter for December 2015 

Medicare beneficiaries have until December 7th to change their 
Preferred Provider or the Medicare Advantage Plan. Many 
people believe that a plan is better than other plans, because 
the plan has an endorsement from a nonprofit organization. In 
many cases, other plans have lower premiums and, in some 
cases, better benefits. 

Federal employees and retirees have until December 14th to 
change or modify plans. This year, you can have a self plus one 
plan. It may save you hundreds of dollars per year in premiums. 
You must enroll in the plan to get it. It is not automatic that you 
will receive it. I have gotten several calls from Feds who have 
switched to self plus one and are pleased with the savings. 

Feds note that plans have raised premiums an average of 7% 
for next year. Some plans have decreased premiums and have 
similar coverage to your current plan. 

If you need information specific to your situation for the 
Bipartisan Budget Act of 2015, give me a call and we can tailor 
my response to your individual situation. 

 



I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.    


